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IRS Upright Identification
Ford recalled the IRS rear spindles in 1999 Mustang
Cobras due to issues arising from the design of the
cross-axis joints.  All post-1999 Mustangs equipped
with an IRS have the new style rear spindles.  All of
the older style rear spindles should have been
replaced in the recall, but there still may be some
floating around.  The following comparison photos
should help you identify what rear spindles you have.

Note: The MMIRSB-3 IRS Cross-Axis Replacement
Joints are only compatible with the new style rear
spindles

Recalled 1999 Cobra Rear Spindle

       

Revised 1999+ Cobra Rear Spindle

       


